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Tuesday 24 March 

 

Dear Parents 

 

The home learning page is now available on our website: 
http://www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk/website/home_learning/463859 

We are working through the resources to select the best ones for our 

pupils, so keep checking for updates. 

 

We are hopeful that the current lockdown will quickly take effect and all 

children will soon be back to school. We plan for the Roseberry Topping and 

Beamish trip to take place when we return (the whole school trip to 

Countryside Live trip on 21 May is cancelled). The Dance Club and the Multi-

skills Club will re-commence on our return to school. We would prefer not to 

issue refunds for trips and school dinner money balances at this moment. 

However, should a refund help to prevent financial hardship then please 

email the school to arrange. We will review our policy on issuing refunds 

should we be closed longer than currently anticipated. 

 

As we move towards the end of the school’s financial year, if possible, please 

can any outstanding balances on your child’s school dinner ParentPay account 

be paid. Thank you to all parents whose account is up to date. 

 

Thank you for all your help and support through these unprecedented times. 

It is admirable how the children and the community have worked together to 

support each other. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mr Russell 
 

Broadmanor,  

North Duffield,  

Selby, 

North Yorkshire  

YO8 5RZ  

Telephone:  

01757 288487 
 

Head Teacher 

Mr Andrew Russell                 
E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website:  www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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